


January 21, 2015


Cliff Bell 
587 S 7900 W
Ogden, UT 84404

RE:	Proposed subdivision: Fall Widow Phase 2
Parcel #10-037-0034
       
Mr. Bell.

After a review of the water table data collected for the following subdivisions: Barbara Flats, Swan Flats, Fall Widow Phase 1, and Cliff Flats it appears that the water data collected in 1999 on parcel #10-037-0020 is within 600 feet of the proposed 7 lot subdivision.  The seven lot subdivision may be permitted for the installation of Wisconsin Mound Onsite Wastewater Systems with respect to water table; a soil evaluation is required on each individual lot before the lots are deemed feasible for the installation of an onsite wastewater system.  

To be within the 600 foot parameter the wastewater system must be installed within the front yards of the home.  The wastewater system must also maintain 100 feet separation from open water, thus requiring any ditches between 7900 W and the home to be pipes or filled for the properties to forgo additional water table monitoring. 

Water table monitoring data collected during the feasibility study of the aforementioned subdivisions support the use of the 1999 water table data for the proposed subdivision.  If you have any further questions you may contact this office.

Sincerely,



Summer Day, LEHS
Environmental Health Division

